Government of India
Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Pharmaceuticals
National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority

5th/3rd Floor,
YMCA Cultural Centre Building,
1, Jai Singh Road, New Delhi-110001

Date: 12th Aug, 2022
Public Notice

It is to intimate that the online services for Pharma Jan Samadhan and IPDMS on
web portals https://nppaimis.nic.in/ and http://nppaipdms.gov.in/ shall not be available
from 17t Aug 2022 to 28% Aug 2022 due to upgradation of IPDMS portal. Inconvenience

caused is regretted.

However, complaints if any against Overpricing of medicines, Non-Availability, Shortage of
Drugs, Sale without Price Approval and Refusal of Supply of medicines, may be sent on e-

mail - monitoring-nppa@gov.in.

(Rajesh Kumar T)
Deputy Director



